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Vidyadhar Shukla Memorial Debate Competition was organised on 23 January 2018 by the English 

department. The competition evoked an enthusiastic response from 42 students. The topic for the 

debate was ‘Semester system is better than Annual System’. Prof. Prakash V. Shukla was invited as 

the Chief Guest for the program. Principal, Dr. Sandhya Nair presided over the program Dr. Rajiv 

Ashtikar, HoD Commerce introduced the chief guest. Prof. Govindraja Bhatta, Dr. Satish Chafle and 

prof. Shukla judged the competition. First prize was won by Sushrut Godse of B.A., second prize was 

won by Nidhi Ingole of B. Com, and third prize was won by Pinky Lanjewar of BCCA. Dr. 

Manjushree Sardeshpande, coordinator of the competition conducted the program. Dr. Sudhakar 

Ingole proposed the vote of thanks.  
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Dr. Sandhya Nair                                                                                           Dr. Manjushree Sardeshpande 
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